
Chartiers Valley School
District

2024-2025 Budget
The  2024-2025  school  year
Proposed  Final  Budget  has
been prepared and has been
on display as of Wednesday,
May 15, 2024, for review by
residents  at  the  Central
Administration  Office,  2030
Swallow Hill Road, Pittsburgh,
PA between the hours of 8:00
a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday
through Friday and also on the
School  District  Website
(www.cvsd.net). The Chartiers
Valley  Board  of  School
Directors will vote to approve
the 2024-2025 Final Budget at
the  Regular  Meeting
scheduled  for  Tuesday,  June
25, 2024.

Kim Borza
Board Secretary


